
From: Card, Rachel
To: Bell, Josh <Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org>
CC: McDonald, Charles <Charles.McDonald@teachforamerica.org>

Sakimura, Valerie <ValerieSakimura@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/18/2013 8:46:55 AM
Subject: RE: Thank you

Hi Josh,
 
It was great meeting you and Charles last week. I have copied Valerie on this email. Her office phone number is 
803.734.6059.
 
I look forward to working with you.
 
Regards,
Rachel
 
Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile
 
 
From: Bell, Josh [mailto:Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org] 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 8:30 PM

To: Card, Rachel; Soura, Christian

Cc: McDonald, Charles

Subject: Thank you
 
Christian and Rachel –
 
Thanks for taking the time to meet with Charles and me last week.  I appreciated our conversation and I’m excited about our 
ongoing dialogue about education in SC.
 
I am reaching out to others at TFA about some of the next steps we discussed, and I will be in touch again soon.  Also, will 
you please let me know how to connect with Valerie?  Charles has a mutual friend in the same program and he wanted to 
connect them.
 
Thanks again for connecting with us.
 
Best –
Josh
 
 
Josh Bell
Executive Director
Teach For America • South Carolina
1807 Cherokee Road, Suite 101
Florence, SC 29501
(o) 843.432.4600 ext 61101
(c) 864.380.7770
 
One day, all children in this nation will have the opportunity to attain an excellent education.
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This communication and any file transmitted with it may contain information that is confidential, privileged and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination 
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify the sender. Thank you for your cooperation.


